
Lebanon, Maine Select Board 
Minutes –Meeting 

                                                                        Tuesday, May 30th, 2017  
 

 
Members Present                                                                                 Others Present 
 
Chairman Harlow                                                                                  
Vice-Chairwoman Bragg                                                                      
Selectman Nadeau                                                                                                                                                                                               
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 

Pledge of Allegiance 
 
Selectman Nadeau made the motion to open the meeting at 5:15 pm. Chairman Harlow seconded the 
motion. The vote was taken. The vote carried. 
 
 
The minutes of May 23rd were reviewed. Chairman Harlow made the motion to accept the minutes as 
written. Selectman Nadeau seconded the motion. The vote was taken. The vote carried. 
 
The minutes of May 25th were reviewed. Chairman Harlow made the motion to accept the minutes with 
correction. Selectman Nadeau seconded the motion. The vote was taken. The vote carried. 
 
Chairman Harlow received an application for a Veteran tax exemption. Chairman Harlow will handle this. 
 
There is a court date for an abatement at the County Commissioners Office on Wednesday June 7th at 
4:30 pm. 
 
Chairman Harlow made the motion to enter Executive Session pursuant to 1 MRSA 405 (6)(A) for 
personnel reasons at 7:00 pm. The Select Board exited the session at 7:27 pm. 
 
Chairman Harlow made the motion to enter Executive Session pursuant to 36 MRSA 841(2)(E)  
at 7:28 pm. The Select Board exited the session at 7:50 pm. 
 
The motion to adjourn at 7:50 pm was made by Chairman Harlow. Selectman Nadeau seconded the 
motion. The vote was taken. The vote carried. 
 
 
 6/6/2017 Chairman Harlow made the motion 
 to approve as written. Vice-Chairwoman Bragg 
seconded the motion. The vote was taken. The 
vote carried. 


